
SBYBS families - after reviewing the latest guidance from Governor Scott, Little League 
International and our local Parks & Rec, the decision has been made to cancel the 2020 Spring 
Baseball and Softball season. 
 
While this decision may come as a disappointment, it is in the best interests of players, coaches, 
umpires and families to follow the guidance provided and suspend planning for a regular season 
schedule. 
 
Refunds will be provided to all registered families, minus a three dollar processing fee that 
cannot be recovered. Your patience is appreciated as we work with our registration system and 
hosting providers to process refunds. 
 
We will continue to monitor guidance from state and local officials and are open to a modified 
Summer ball season if league activities can be safely organized, up to and including 
participation in a modified District All Star tournament. 
 
Thank you for your continued support for SBYBS. We miss our players and families and cannot 
wait to return to the field with you all. 


